
 SHUT IN OF THE WEEK 

 

Bitsy McCrary 
20 Gabriel Dr 

Greenville, SC  29611 

 

 

 

  

Make all checks payable                

to Forestville                                   

GIVING AVAILABLE ONLINE! 

@ Forestville.org                                    

2 Old McElhaney Rd                                     

Greenville | SC | 29617 

 

 

 

 

  

Scan QR code 
to Give online 

 ATTENDANCE 
June 8, 2025 

  

Small Groups-122 
Morning Worship-181 

   

GIVING TOTALS  
June 8, 2025 

 

Tithes/Budget Receipts $15,399.98 

Mission Fund $704.00 

Designated Receipts $888.00 

Total Receipts $16,991.98 

Join us 
Sunday, June 29th 

in the gym after the 
morning service for a 

Celebrate America 
Church Wide Lunch! 

Our men’s ministry will provide burgers, condiments & toppings.  
Donations are appreciated to offset the cost of the luncheon. 

 

SIDE DISHES ARE NEEDED SUCH AS: 
coleslaw, potato salad, chips, baked beans & desserts. 

Sign up at Guest Services or on the QR code below. 
  

First time guest? Please complete a “Connections” card  

in your pew rack or scan this QR code and let us know 

you are here. Please return the “Connections” Card to  

the Guest Services Desk in the Welcome Center where 

you will receive a gift.   

Thank you for joining us today! 

June 15, 2025 

A special welcome to everyone attending today! 

Dr. Todd Stewart , Lead Pastor  

 



2025 

Register Here 

CAMP DATES:  JULY 20-24 
AT CAMP JACKSON IN ALLENDALE, SC 

With our sister churches Renfrew & Mt. Pleasant 
  

Cost:  $175 per student  
Families with 2 or more students—Cost $160 per student 

$50 deposit due at registration. 
   
   

    

Registration/Payment deadlines are: 
   

 

(June 29th 2025) Students last chance to register for camp 
 
   

   

(July 9th 2025) final balance due 
 

    

Payments can be made at any time, but the balance must be paid by July 9th. 
 

Register using the QR Code below, Forestville app or in a yellow payment envelope at Guest 
Services. If you prefer to pay by Venmo, the Church is listed as “Forestville Baptist Church”.    

REGISTRATION 
IS OPEN  

STUDENT CAMP 2025 
 FOR GRADES 6-12 

Kids Volunteer Recruitment is OPEN 
in June and July for Kid’s Ministry Volunteers 
Ages Birth-5th Grades for the upcoming kids  

ministry year August 2025-July 2026 
ALL volunteers are required to have an approved Background Check, 
 church membership and training before your one year commitment 

TRAINING FOR BOTH PRESCHOOL AND 
CHILDREN WILL BE July 13th 

Following the morning worship service in the gym. 
Lunch will be provided for all new leaders who will begin in  

August and those who served this past year  
including our VBS Volunteers. 

Volunteer Recruitment cards are located at 
Guest Services, Ark Foyer & Preschool Desk 

Please return completed recruitment cards by July 6th 
to Alisa Stewart, Lynsay Birckbichler or Guest Services.  

This Week at Forestville 
     

 

Sunday, June 15th 
FATHER’S DAY 
9:00 AM Introduction to Forestville Class 
9:30 AM Small Groups 
10:45 AM Worship Service  
 

Tuesday, June 17th 
6:30 PM Deacon’s Meeting 
 

Wednesday, June 18th 
6:30 PM—7:45 PM Midweek Activities: 
Nursery for children under age 2 
FBC Kids ages 2-5th grades  
Wednesday Night Live Students Grades 6-12 
World Religions & Cults Class for Adults 
 

Thursday, June 19th 
9:00 AM-12:00 PM  Food Pantry & Clothes  
Closet Open 
 

Saturday, June 21st 
8:30 AM Costa Rica Mission Team Meeting 

Medical  
Response 

Camille Roach 

VBS  
REGISTRATION 

IS OPEN! 
 

for this Summer’s VBS,  Magnified!.  
Our Kids will be discovering the Big-
ness of God in the smallest things.   

ONLINE REGISTRATION WILL 
CLOSE ON SATURDAY,  JUNE 21ST 

Dates June 22-26    6:00-8:30 PM 
Snack dinner served before Rotations. 

This year we are offering classes for 
K4-6th grades and an adult VBS class.   
We will have a nursery and preschool 

classes for our VBS Volunteers and 
church family, but will not advertise 

these classes publicly.  Please use the 
below QR code to register your 

child/children or use the paper copies 
available at Guest Services. 

Contact Alisa Stewart with questions. 

"Help is needed to  
offset the cost of VBS 

meals..." 
   

We are collecting 8 oz. small bottles of 
water for the kids and monetary  
donations during May-mid June. 

 

Please leave donated water in the  
Pastor's Reception Room. 

 

Monetary donations to help cover the 
cost of these meals can be given by 

placing cash or a check in an offering  
envelope. Please mark 'VBS' on the 
outside and place it in the offering 

plate during the service. 
 

Thank you for your help and support!  

Alisa 

Small dolls, jump ropes,  

Play Dough, balls, etc. 
 

Collection Year Round:  

Old T-Shirts, Band-Aids,   

Small Unused Water Bottles 

and  Fronts of  Christmas Cards. 

 

Please drop items at the OCC table 

in the Welcome Center 

June Collecting 

QUALITY TOYS 


